
Veterinary practices and emergency veterinary 
hospitals are experiencing an increased 
caseload during the pandemic. There are 
longer wait times for routine check ups and 
animal emergencies in Alberta. 

Increased caseload takes a toll on 
your veterinary team. Please 
be patient, as we continue 
to provide the best 
treatment possible for 
the animals in our 
care.

For more information talk to your 
veterinary team or visit 
AlbertaAnimalHealthSource.ca

Here’s how you can help...

Routine Care

Book appointments well 
in advance

Allow extra time for 
refills, special diet orders, 
and other requests

Please be patient and 
kind to your veterinary 
team

Emergencies

Think ahead...create an 
emergency preparedness 
plan

Know where the nearest 
emergency hospital is, and 
phone ahead before you go

Realize that medical cases 
are triaged with the sickest 
animal seen first

Help your VET Help your PET


